
 
 
On behalf of the entire Saint Helena School family , we would like to sincerely thank you for your 
generous donation to the 2018 Walk-a-thon.  The Walk-a-thon is a special day where our children 
can get outside, walk with friends and family and, enjoy donuts of course.  While the students love it, 
it is also a key fundraiser for the SHS Library.  This year, proceeds will go to enhancements to the 
library including a Readers Corner for our PreK to 2​nd​ grade readers. A new rug, bean bag chairs, 
new books and shelves that will help will make reading a friendly and special place for our kids to 
enjoy their favorite stories.  For the older children, new books, a new rug at the entrance and an 
American Flag will enrich and brighten up the library that they have grown up with through the 
years.  
 
Because of your support, we are proud to announce that SHS has raised  ​$5,853.00​​ ​​for this new 
project.  
 
Thank you so much for your support! 
 
SHS Home and School Association  
 
 

Walk-a-thon Fundraising Winners 
 

Drawing for a itunes gift card those who raised over $50 
Elle Olivetti in 1B 

 
Top Fundraiser for Grades Pre K -3 

Addison Dougherty  1G 
 

Top Fundraiser for Grades 4-8  
Albert Zone 6P 

 
Homeroom that collected the most- resulting in a dress down day: 

 TBD 
 
 
 

 


